
 

 

  
 

TCS/GEN/003/2023-24        Date: 07/04/2023 
 

CIRCULAR  
VALUE OF THE MONTH: - CHARITY - الخيرية الأعمال 

 
 

Subject: Transport Agreement: Acknowledgement Required for using 
School Transportation Services 

 
Dear Parent, 
Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 
 
We have received a request from our service provider, Golden Cosmos Passenger 
Transport LLC, to inform you that transportation services will be temporarily discontinued 
for those who have not acknowledged the transport agreement. It is mandatory for all 
students who use the school transportation services to acknowledge the agreement. 
 
To avoid any inconvenience to your child, please visit the transport section at the school 
administration office and acknowledge the agreement before the deadline of 30 April 
2023. Failure to acknowledge the agreement may result in your child not being able to 
utilize the school transport services. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 
Sincerely, 
  

 

 
 
 
Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 
PRINCIPAL 

 
 
 


